
THE HON SIMON CREAN MP
Minister for Regional Australia, Regional Development and Local Government

Minister for the Arts

Reference: C1 2/1098

3 a wr zrltz
Ms Jacqueline Berthaume
Arts Communication
Bridge Arts Project
PO Box 574'
MOAMA NSW 2731

Dear Ms Berthuame

Thank you for your email of 16 May 2012, regarding the progress and aspirations of the Bridge Arts
Project proposed on traditionalYorta Yorta territory in the Murray Goulburn region.

I am delighted to learn of this positive work being undertaken by the Bridge Arts Project Commiftee as
well as the commitment by the many supporters, including aboriginal artists and educators, the local arts
community and national cultural experts.

Regional Development Australia (RDA) committees throughout Australia play a crucial role in building
partnerships and ensuring that governments and stakeholders are responsive to locally identified priorities
and needs, RDA committees are responsible for identifying localcommunity priorities through their RDA
RegionalPlans.

I have asked that my Department anange for a representative from the RDA Munay committee to meet
with you to outline the process for applying for funding under the Regional Development Australia Fund
(RDAF) program. RDAF funds prolects which are predominantly capital in nature, such as new
infrastructure and upgrades to existing infrastructure. To be considered, the project must be important to
regional and localcommunities, align with Australian Government priorities and meet the requirements of
the program.

The RDA Murray committee contact is Executive Officer, Ms Barbara Hull. Ms Hull is contactable on
(02) 6058 0600 or via email at: barbara,hull@rdamurray,orq.au. I encourage you to maintain a
relationship with RDA Murray, and with RDA Loddon Mallee as applicable, so that you may be in a
position to discuss any future financial or development opportunities as they arise,

Further information on RDAF is availabb on my Department's website at www.reqional.qov.au.

Parliament House Canberra ACT 2600 Telephone: 026277 7380 Facsimife: 02 6273 4ll7



The Australian Government also provides funding for a number of other smaller programs which may be
applicable to elements of your broader project' ihese include lndigenous C!!{4 Support (lCS)' also
,lrinirt nd by my oepaitment, ar *ril ai tne RegionalArts.Fund (NSW). ICS projects are selected
thilgh an annualiunoing ,ouno with the next round likely to be advertised in November 2012 (for
fundiig in 2013-14), I eniourage you to read the guidelines available at
http//wuryv.arts.qov.au/indiqeno.us/ics and

I wish the Bridge Arts Project committee well in this endeavour.

Thank you for raising this matter with me.



F 3 3t i
! r F l -2 r / t f r
I - 9 I l +
- d h t *> ' i  x  l oK  A  A lz
lrj t E lra

= F^fl=
:t > Y:. lc
^ a Y t z
X -  F l n* tln

!  |  r ' l

o  3 l >
1  : ' l z
H P I -
w . t H
H  * l v

n  . D l
' ! E .

'J L./
l ( D

t9
O \ ( - 0

'o

-

c
@-
(!

i':i

583*F
iilef,
fi-E$*

c
fo

-'.':. , Ii..-. I.i;: I
ii"'- |- b i t

ir.J-*: J

7 QX"l
pe .&"l*u=ff

6 E

""-f"


